
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adam Myszka - Zoning Officer   amyszka@leonianj.gov   Borough of Leonia 

312 Broad Avenue 

Re: 163 Christine         Block:1214 Lot: 35 

April 12, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Board members, 

 

Please find attached supplementary information found in the building department 
file in regard to the above address. 

 

The documents include, older surveys and site plans. 

 

Additionally, you’ll find photos from a site inspection conducted on 04-12-2024. 
There will no updated letter of denial issued as no zoning application or revision 
was submitted to the 2021 denial presented to the board but there are potential 
variances on site, not listed in that document. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Adam Myszka 









 







 


